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Regional and Sector Advisor appointment – Region 2  
 

I am pleased to announce that Keith McGuire has been appointed as the Regional and 

Sector Advisor for Region 2. Keith will commence work on Monday 7 March 2022 and will be 

Hamilton based. 

 

Keith brings a wealth of knowledge and experience to the role. Between June 2006 and 

2015 he worked as a Transport Regulatory Advisor at what we now know as Waka Kotahi 

NZ Transport Agency. 

 

A lot of members may also remember Keith from his previous experience within the industry.  

Keith worked as an Area Executive for Road Transport Association New Zealand in the 

Waikato, Auckland and Northland areas between February 2016 and April 2019. 

 

Keith is looking forward to reconnecting and starting new relationships with many members 

in the coming months.  

 

Our team assisting operators at the frontline is now: 

   

Region  Regional and 

Sector Advisor   

          Contact details  

Two Keith McGuire             available from 7 March 2022  

Three  Sandy Walker    Sandy@transporting.nz  027 485 6038 

Four  John Bond    John@transporting.nz  027 444 8136 

Five  Jim Crouchley    Jim@transporting.nz  027 261 0953 
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